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September 2014 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Norfolk Fire & Rescue Service XLER8 Programme  
 
Norfolk Fire & Rescue Service has been in partnership with the Prince’s Trust in the 
Norfolk area over the last few years delivering the XL programme which involves us 
working with a group of up to 15 young people in years 10 and 11, who may not be 
reaching their full potential in the classroom because of poor academic achievement 
and/or behavioural problems. They may be coming to the point of exclusion, which is 
not good for the young person, and financially is not good for your school. 
 
The Youth Development Team, as part of The Norfolk Fire & Rescue Service 
strongly believe that every school should be able, if they want to, have the right to run 
an XL group, that is why we have compiled a great and flexible programme with 
similar aims and outcomes called XLER8. The programme takes in to account what 
schools and pupils would best benefit from. 
 
If you would like further information or an informal chat about this opportunity, with no 
obligation, please do not hesitate to contact me. My full details are above.  I very 
much look forward to speaking with you soon about this exciting opportunity. 
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
 

 
Nina Whear 
 
 
XCELER8 Adviser  
Norfolk Fire & Rescue Service Youth Development  
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